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Mike,
Talon LPE took samples at the spill sites using their Geo Probe sample collector. Sufficient samples 

were titrated on site to determine the area and depth effected by the spills. Additional samples were 
collected and submitted to an independent laboratory for confirmation. The results should be available 
in one more week. A plan to remediate the spills will be prepared using the results and forwarded to you 
for your approval. Please feel free to contact me on my cell at 432-770-9738 if you have any questions.

Regards
Marty Bloodworth
Alamo Permian Resources, LLC
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